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There is no place for undetectable firearms in a civilized society.  Our safety 

measures using metal detectors to stop illegal transport on airplanes and other forms 

of public transportation. There is no reason why ghost guns should be legal as they 

have no legal serial numbers.  We in the state of Oregon consider ourselves to be 

civilized, so therefore, logically allowing ghost guns and undetectable guns is 

uncivilized. 


